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Two arrested in local tavern robbery 

 

Salem, Ore. —Salem Police detectives have arrested two individuals involved in the robbery of 
a local bar earlier this month. 

On September 4 at approximately 11:30 a.m., an employee of the Graveyard Bar, located in the 
2400 block of State ST, reported being robbed at gunpoint by a man wearing a mask. The 
employee, Mylicia Marie Mailkoff, reported the gunman left the establishment with more than 
$10,000. 

Through the investigation, the detectives identified the suspect as Daniel Francis Lee Demarre, 
age 30. Detectives learned that the 30-year-old Mailkoff lived with Demarre across the street 
from the business. The investigators also determined the actual amount of money stolen was 
more than $30,000. 

Demarre and Mailko were arrested, and each faces three counts of aggravated theft in the first 
degree.  

All further inquiries about this case should be directed to the Marion County District Attorney’s 
Office. 
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